
From:  Domenico  Iannidinardo  
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 7:35  AM 
To: Clarke, Dave FPB:EX   
Subject: Mosaic's response - FW: Publication of Board Report - East   Thurlow 
 
Good morning Dave, 
 
This March 2020 report, recommended the following to TimberWest, for which TimberWest was to  
respond by today. TimberWest amend its FSP content for old forest and listed plant communities to 
incorporate the provincial field guide criteria for stand-level assessment of old forest and listed plant  
communities. 
 
This email confirms that TimberWest immediately adopted the guidance provided by Land Management  
Handbook #72 upon its release on 19 May 2020 and that on 28 September 2020 TimberWest submitted  
Minor Amendment #24 for the Johnstone Strait FSP to fully address the recommendation. It was  
considered approved upon submission to the Province’s electronic FSP Tracker. 
 
I trust this satisfies the response requirements of IRC230. Confirmation of receipt of this email  
is  appreciated. 
 
Feel free to contact me with any further questions. 
 
Best regards,  
Domenico Iannidinardo 
VP Forest & Logistics and Chief Forester 
Mosaic Forest Management 
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October 15, 2020 

 

Domenico Iannidinardo 
VP Forest & Logistics and Chief Forester 
Mosaic Forest Management 
#201 – 648 Terminal Avenue 
Nanaimo, BC V9R 5E2 

Dear Domenico Iannidinardo: 

Re: Response to the Board’s recommendation - Planning for Old Forest on TFL 47 - East 
Thurlow Island 

We received your letter of September 30, 2020, responding to the Board recommendation that 
Mosaic Forest Management (Mosaic) amend its forest stewardship plan to incorporate the 
provincial field guide criteria. 

We understand that Mosaic adopted the guidance provided by Land Management Handbook 
#72 (the provincial field guide) upon its release on May 19, 2020 and that on September 28, 2020 
Mosaic amended its Johnstone Strait forest stewardship plan to fully address the 
recommendation. 

Thank you for your response to the Board’s recommendation. We now consider this file closed. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kevin Kriese 
Chair 




